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Bryant, Shellie (Clerks)

From: City Council
Sent: September 24, 2018 12:27 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Monday, September 24, 2018 - 12:26 
Submitted by anonymous user: 128.233.6.75 
Submitted values are: 
 
Date: Monday, September 24, 2018 
To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 
First Name: Mark  
Last Name: Meyers 
Email:  
Address:  Avenue C S 
City: Saskatoon 
Province: Saskatchewan 
Postal Code:  
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable):   
Subject: Farmers' Market 
Meeting (if known):   
Comments: 
Hello,  
I feel as though I have been totally blindsighted by this recent discussion of ending the SFM's lease and 
transforming the space into a public and/or farmers' market.  I would encourage the City Council not to act on 
any recommendation until there has been adequate time for public consultation.  I live next door to the market 
and rely on it every week.  At a minimum this discussion should be postponed until more people can inform 
themselves about the issues.  At this point, not knowing much about the proposed plans, I would urge you to 
renew the existing lease for at least a year.  This would allow time to plan properly, and if a transition is in the 
works, farmers would have time to plan.  I love the market as it is and any new configuration should make sure 
to have space for local farmers.  
Attachments:  
 
 
The results of this submission may be viewed at: 
https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/258268 
 
 




